
Where do I take my medical waste or 

sharps/needles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that throwing away needles or other medical, bio-hazardous waste, or other 
hazardous waste into your normal trash is not only unsafe, but not allowed? If you regularly dispose 
of sharps or medical waste, it needs to be properly disposed of in proper containers. 

Unfortunately the Aurora Fire District does not dispose of medical waste for the public, nor do we 
provide sharps containers to the public. Please see the following to find the best method of disposal 
for you. 

 

Please check with these locations to see if you can set up a plan and properly dispose of your 
medical waste. 

 

Fred Meyers - Canby (503) 263-4128 
Canby Disposal - (503) 266-3900 
Republic Disposal - www.republicsharps.com - (503) 981-1278 
Oregon City South Metro Transfer Station - (503) 234-3000 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.republicsharps.com%2F&h=AT20OWDFkk_w60aQVLvpaDdrAZSMTDPcanzL1rUiNf4SkzMwOcRFMCnxYvmXXha8uSGDgfBdi4uQWGQnMo1WxnWdeTd_ici84r3Rb3z-F_Z8BqyppTeBUIvfVESeRR043y12h6jHEvbNsCBCRex7m6ln

